
  
 
 
Congratulations on your admission to the Master of Science in Accountancy Program for Summer 2024! 
Our one-year STEM-designated MSA program is packed with excellent academics and outstanding 
student services, and I am excited to welcome you to an opportunity of a lifetime.  
 
When you join us at Gies, you will also have access to our one-of-a-kind Career and Professional 
Development Office that is dedicated to supporting you through one-on-one advising, career fair 
preparation and interview practice.  
 
The MSA directors are eager to meet you, and I encourage you to attend their upcoming webinars: 

Meet the MSA Directors | Friday, March 15 @ 9:00 AM CDT | RSVP 
 
Meet the MSA Directors | Tuesday, March 19 @ 9:00 AM CDT | RSVP 
 
Meet the MSA Directors | Tuesday, March 26 @ 2:00 PM CDT | RSVP 

We are here for you and have an excellent team to support you!  If you have any questions, reach out 
to us at ms-accy@illinois.edu and continue to check our new student website.  I look forward to meeting 
you in June. 
 

 
Michael Donohoe 
Head, Department of Accountancy 
Professor of Accountancy and PwC Faculty Fellow  

 

 
Master of Science in Accountancy 

3019 BIF, 515 E. Gregory Dr. | Champaign, IL 61820 
ms-accy@illinois.edu 

 
Important Links 

Gies MSA Welcome Page 
International Student and Scholar Services 

University Financial Aid 
  

 

https://choose.illinois.edu/register/?id=e21e7171-f796-4c44-b663-2125d80530e5
https://choose.illinois.edu/register/?id=c610ac58-37e9-4bd0-b7c1-81523dc561f5
https://choose.illinois.edu/register/?id=de8fcb26-8564-4a60-8fd1-3bc8b07f415d
mailto:ms-accy@illinois.edu
https://giesgroups.illinois.edu/incomingmsa/incoming-student/
mailto:ms-accy@illinois.edu
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/mx.technolutions.net/ss/c/3umeT0p8JC2YP-dw0QylhJ4GCslm6xLTAbkmklV7Pw7U-SOV8tCXcxM9NNCVUG5Eb72cnVmcNzO3YaeaJgQemrHNy6IDSwbpvBjqmPlSQSUIVb_P28Rf3IT_RKf8Vf0WSSqGVgNggtaY332gEERiKhzQGsSYvGudj6gIp_JaR9agYlcgq-2g-FoEsCajsY9C/3uc/3-FrXNBQT1WMT-PiM04PGQ/h4/Ne-Xx2JNss16MWzdh3OL4871fAgiwC7ZW14BwQt9GLA__;!!DZ3fjg!5Px26GF8S7pn7ViUlavn57YyR2hJzTtH3usL_d8m7satmzVvSbUGAATAeQ8fewnueXS6jeNwyjQpP692AD2Vzg$
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/mx.technolutions.net/ss/c/T8s7CIfb8uNRoQSsGMFRA1qtHGsnH4kBuNDH_HO8NWRY_v8aSoNtYxNQYKQLFGxc7mWRxZkZZZTN3Tzpog46cum4gVDFLoR-n04U1kh-6GHBTik2ZEUnhIXp2QIy15pTpOpQ4LMYKaSFs9z9vDQQvQ/3uc/3-FrXNBQT1WMT-PiM04PGQ/h5/9dRrvCC-8dmF4M0HqHsTRIPv39NCAi3vCx2SjhL66N4__;!!DZ3fjg!5Px26GF8S7pn7ViUlavn57YyR2hJzTtH3usL_d8m7satmzVvSbUGAATAeQ8fewnueXS6jeNwyjQpP6_HLl9RGA$
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/mx.technolutions.net/ss/c/AKyQBwLCx6Vjf-E8pdquSNG68dUHfsE7qhLGeks7sl03yP7kwR7oBP9gN_sBsj8EPcDCOEH5zk5K_XoDPwtAB1anzPVHZvmOns5sSdGYaH8TJCYdwCezR8UFpG8oRghzNp9BAINHmJMzgw-4fwjB-A/3uc/3-FrXNBQT1WMT-PiM04PGQ/h6/DnR9cD_R4q_lhcLuXf7c8cp1GNUatQ8VSZk6Dm7JoJM__;!!DZ3fjg!5Px26GF8S7pn7ViUlavn57YyR2hJzTtH3usL_d8m7satmzVvSbUGAATAeQ8fewnueXS6jeNwyjQpP6_NRmASAg$

